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Two cases were presented to the Grievance Committee for consideration during the academic 
year. 
  
Case #1: 
  

A grievance was filed by an undergraduate student who received a C- for a course in Fall, 
2008 that would require her to re-take it.  The panel found that the instructor graded the 
student’s materials appropriately, based on knowledge available at the time.   

  
Case #2: 
  
A grievance was filed by a graduate student who was advised that some of his/her work was not 
of the highest quality and received a letter from her instructors suggesting that she engage in 
some remediation activities.  At the time of the request, the student was leaving campus until 
Fall, 2009 and a panel could not be convened, subsequently the student stated in an email that 
she/he will take the instructors’ recommendations and work on the remediation activities and 
perhaps revisit the matter then. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Thomas Huberty 
Grievance Committee Chair 
May 7, 2009 
 


